The Town of North Greenbush is happy to announce that our
FOOD TRUCK NIGHT IS BACK!!!

KICGK OFF DATE oo WEDNESDAY, MAY 4, 2022
LOCATION .......cccvu..e. TOWN HALL, Main Avenue
gl 5. | o ——————— 4:00 P.M. - 7:00 P.M.

May the FORCE be with you on this May 4" as our Wednesday Night Food
Truck Event begins for the 2022 season. This year the Storm Trooper Patrol
will be attending opening night. Stop by, pick up dinner and get your picture
with the patrol. We can’t wait to see all of you back for another season of
GREAT food and GREAT people. We have new vendors added this year,
stop by and try them out.

For more information please contact Janice Kerwin, North
Greenbush Town Clerk @ 518-283-4306.



